
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To all of our 6th years, 

 

Whatever happens today regarding your Leaving Cert I want you to know that we are very proud of 

you all. 

 

Today may create new anxieties for some of you in terms of predicted grades and relief for others in 

terms of the cancellation of the exams.  

 

Whatever happens, I give you my word that I personally will ensure that we will work very hard 

following all of the best guidance to ensure that you all are eventually awarded the grades that you 

have worked so hard for. 

 

If you find today difficult please reach out to someone at home or in our school, we are hear to 

listen and to help.  

 

I will arrange an assembly to speak with you all next Tuesday at 12.30pm. I really hope to see you all 

there. 

 

Ms. O Connor 


